
                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

PLAY AREA  

ST JOHN’S PARK 

BOSTON 

 
 

 

 

Report written by Frances Taylor 

Play, Event and Physical Activity Officer 

Boston Borough Council 

July 23 

 

 



 

 

After several months following Boston Borough Council tender and 

procurement process a provider was awarded the contract for improvements 

for four play areas in Boston which are Central Park, Woodville Road, St John’s 

Park and Garfits Lane. 

The provider is Kompan and with over £150,000 of works to be completed 

Boston can look forward to seeing some exciting new play opportunities. 

 

The work on the four play sites will start with Central Park on 17th July in the 

hope that this site will be completed by the start of the school summer 

holidays. New equipment will be a Little mermaid and Ugly Duckling unit, a 

four way springer water lily, a large horse springer, newly laid turf area 

complete with picnic tables and new seating. 

 

Next will see a new Pirate Ship installed in Woodville Road. 

 

Then the three part ship in St John’s Park 

 

 And finally two new Table Tennis Tables in Garfit’s Lane. 

 

Boston Big Local has supported this project by awarding £25,000 toward the 

new equipment for St John’s Park for which we are most grateful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

I will keep you informed of the progress of the project as we move along. 

Frances Taylor  


